Special Natural Gas Board Meeting 
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in special session on Thursday, October 26th, 2006 for the purpose of reviewing the proposal for service from Jeff McKinney.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jim Jarding at 7:00 p.m. Members present were Ritchy Griepp, Harvey Shumaker, Lynn Froke and Kira Schmeichel.  Others present were Jed Huisman, Garretson finance officer, Greg Franken, Garretson Council member, Ginny Beck, Crooks utility manager and Kelly Finke, Crooks Council member.  

Items discussed included the fee for Mr. McKinney’s services, the current contract with Northwestern Energy and the current contract with Northern Natural Gas.  After lengthy discussion, a motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Froke not to accept Jeff McKinney’s proposal for service and negotiate with Northwestern Energy.  The motion carried. 
A meeting will be set up with Northwestern Energy and all three Towns to discuss the contract.  The Humboldt Finance Officer will make the arrangements.  

With no further business, a motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Griepp to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  The motion carried. 
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